

Kenley Weekly News 19 March 2021



The Collegiate Trust Consultation

We had a second parents meeting with The Collegiate Trust on Tuesday evening with a presentation from TCT and an opportunity for parents to ask questions. Many thanks to all of those parents that attended the meetings.

Please could I remind you to complete the feedback form to express your views. It is really important that we get as much feedback as possible prior to the close of the consultation process on April 19th. This will ensure that the governors know the opinions of our school community before making a final decision about conversion in May. The link to the feedback form is:

Community consultation on Kenley joining TCT

If you were unable to join us for either of the meeting the PowerPoint shared by TCT is attached.

Easter Egg Competition

Rokewood Court, a retirement home in Kenley, have asked us to participate in a 'Design an Easter Egg' competition. The children have the entry forms in school and are looking forward to decorating their egg.





Covid-secure Measures

We have worked hard to ensure that our site is Covid-secure and that the measures recommended by the DfE are in place. I would like to thank you all for your continued co-operation to ensure that these measures are adhered to, this will help to reduce risk to our families and staff, as well as ensuring that we are doing all we can to keep all of our bubbles open for face-to-face learning.

I would, however, like to remind parents that if they need to communicate with staff due to educational or wellbeing concerns they should do so by emailing the member of staff directly or using the school email and specifying who the email should be forwarded on to. Staff will get back to you as soon as they are able to. Could parents also please remember to keep masks in place until they leave the school grounds.

If your child has an appointment during school time or will be absent due to illness you need to notify the office — this can be done by emailing office@kenley.croydon.sch.uk or by leaving a message on the school answer phone.

School Lunches

Please note that we are following the winter menu for school meals so please see attached menu for next week, the children will then make their meal choices each morning or they can bring a completed form into school for the whole week. The spring/summer menu will begin after the Easter holidays.

Extra Curricular clubs

We are hoping to be able to resume our extra-curricular club provision during the summer term, and providing guidance allows us to. If you have already signed up to a club, they will contact you directly.

If you are interested in joining a new club, please see the school website for further details and to sign up for iRock please see the attached letter.

Easter Holidays

The last day of this term is the 31st March, we will be organising some fun Easter activities for the children on that day and children should wear clothes suitable for outdoor learning and bring in a spare pair of wellies/trainers.

We will start and finish at the usual staggered times on this day.



Whole School Photograph

The whole school photograph will be taken on Tuesday 11 May at 2.00 pm

(please note no individual photos will be taken on this day)